
Regulatory Reforms Team 

Therapeutic Goods Administration 

PO Box 100 

WODEN ACT 2606 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am strongly in favour of homeopathic medicine. 

I have used it for over forty years as a householder - as part of my family first aid kit. 

It has been extremely effective.  

It is very safe. If it does not work as required - it DOES NO HARM. When it does work (the correct 

remedy matches the ailment), the results are amazing. 

I am always saddened when so-called scientists/experts say homoeopathic remedies cannot work 

because when tested there is no evidence of the claimed substance to be found.  

Homoeopathic remedies are subtle energy medicines. Our current machines and monitors are 

unable to detect the existence of the healing substance. That does not mean they are not there. It 

means the machines and monitors to detect such substances have not been created yet. 

Homoeopathic remedies are SAFE.  

I understand that these options are proposed for consideration: 

Option 1: leave homoeopathy as it currently is. 

  

Option 2: requires higher scientific evidence for high therapeutic claims and is reasonable and 

acceptable option. 

  

Option 3: exempt certain homeopathics from having to be listed providing the traditional use of 

homoeopathic medicines continues to be acknowledged and preserved. 

  

Option 4: declare homeopathic products not to be therapeutic goods.  

I wish it to be known that: 

I am strongly in favour of Options 1 and 2 under consideration. 

I am strongly opposed to Options 3 and 4. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 




